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We are building 13 homes at Sedgmoor Place.  
We will send you newsletters throughout 
the building works to keep you up to date on 
progress and what is happening around the site.

Progress
We have now installed the structural steelwork 
and finished the main roof works.Thank you for 
your patience while we have been carrying out 
these works.

Forthcoming works
In the next few weeks, you will see windows and 
doors being fitted on the outside of the building.
We expect the works to be finished by end of the 
Summer 2022, but we will keep you up to date as 
the works progress.

We would like to thank our surrounding 
neighbours for your patience whilst we carry 
out the works.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact a 
member of our team below.

Noise and Vibration Control
We will be careful to control the levels of noise 
and vibration while the building works are 
taking place.  We have chosen construction 
methods which create as little noise and 
vibration as possible. We regular monitor noise 
and vibration levels to ensure that these are not 
excessive. If you are experiencing significant 
disruption from the building works, please 
contact one of our team.

Considerate Constructor’s Scheme
Our Sedgmoor Place site has been registered 

with the Considerate Constructors Scheme.  Posters 
and general information on the scheme have been 
posted on the site hoardings.  All sites registered 
with the scheme are monitored by an experienced 
industry professional to assess their performance 
against the CCS code, and should do all they can 
to reduce any negative impact they may have on 
the area in which they are working.  If you have 
any complaints or comments regarding our site 
activities and do not want to contact our on site 
team, please contact the scheme’s administration 
office on 0800 7831423.  Alternatively, please visit 
the scheme’s website - www.ccsscheme.org.uk

Meet the Team
Jerry Chinn - Project Manager

jchinn@neilcott.co.uk

07919 282643

Jon Bowdery - Design Manager

jbowdery@neilcott.co.uk

01689 832199

Jon Weatherley - Project Surveyor

jweatherley@neilcott.co.uk

01689 832199

Will Homewood - Contracts 
Manager

whomewood@neilcott.co.uk

01689 832199

London Borough of Southwark

Janeth Aguilera 
Janeth.Aguilera@southwark.
gov.uk

Site Working Hours
Monday to Friday: 8am - 6pm

Saturdays: 8am - 1pm
We do not work on Sundays or Bank Holidays


